
From: JoAn Bunten
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Completely oppose Northern Pass
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 9:55:49 AM

JoAn Bunten
315 South Road
Salisbury, NH 03268

December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Good morning,

I am writing to state that both me and my husband completely and strongly oppose the Northern Pass
project.
I am hopeful that together we can stop this event from happening and prevent the damage that it can
cause both to the New Hampshire residents and our beautiful state!

Sincerely,
JoAn Bunten
Michael Warren

Sincerely,
JoAn Bunten
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